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        Monday 26th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Book Day 2024 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March this year and we are very excited to be able to celebrate this 
wonderful event in school together; we know that being able to read helps children achieve their dreams and 
goals. 
 
We are going to be participating in a variety of activities to celebrate World Book Day. The theme is for each 
class to participate in a variety of book activities to celebrate the joy of reading.  
 
We would like to invite children to either: 

• Dress up as a book character 

• Wear something linked to a book character they like 

• Wear ‘comfy clothes’ that you would wear to relax in whilst enjoying reading.   
 
Given the cost of living crisis, we don’t expect or want families to have to spend any money on doing any of 
the above. 
 
If your child has PE on this day, please can your child wear clothes they will be able to do PE in as well.   
 
The World Book day £1.00 vouchers were sent home with the children last week. They can choose to put the 
voucher towards a World Day Book which can be found in supermarkets and book shops or at the 
forthcoming Scholastic Book Fair which will be held in school on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st March 
(more details to follow). 
 
During the course of next week, there are various activities and online events you can access at home. If you 
follow the link for the World Book day website, there are lots of ideas and workshops you can participate in.  
https://www.worldbookday.com/  
 
We hope you enjoy lots of events that are available for you to share with your child. Please let me know if I 
can help with anything and thank you for your continuing support. 
  
Please send us photos of your home World Book Day activities to @northwoldsfed  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dena Jones 
Head of School 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/

